
From: terry mdaughlin [mailto;mciaughlinterry@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2014 6:35 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Case 13 0990 EL BGN 

This is pertaining to case #13-0990-EL-BGN 
Attn: I am totally against having 25 Wind turbines in Greenwich Twp and very near the 
Town of Greenvi^icli: I know from personnel experience from closed friends in Illinois and 
Kansas; that they very much high noise, much vibrations, and infrasound; these can 
cause many high case heatlh conditions to people that live in this area, very serious 
conditions that could last a lifetime, will cause high sleep disturbance, head aches, 
ringing in ears, ear pressure, dizziness, blurring vision .vertigo, problems with 
concentration and memory, irritability. 
This would ruin the lives of the people including myself that live in the area, I have 
serous health problems, nerve problems, and this would make it alot worse for me and 
many other i know that live in this area, 
Please do not let this happen or go through.. Please stop It. 
Signed; Jerry McLaughlin 
From; Jerry McLaughlin 
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